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UPDATE, 09 MARCH 2022 
 
 
As of Tuesday, 08 March 2022, the PCR test at Santiago airport, will be done randomly. 
According to the Chilean health authority, approximately half of the arriving travelers will undergo 
PCR testing.  
Those who undergo the PCR test shall quarantine until a negative test result is obtained (6-24 hrs 
approx.). Travelers shall wait for their PCR test results in their hotel room, either in Santiago or 
another city, connecting by a direct domestic flight. 
The test is free of charge. 
 
For those travelers coming to Chile through one of the few open land borders, an Antigen test will 
be randomly performed.  
Those who undergo the antigen test shall wait for the result at the point of entry (15-30 minutes 
approx.). 
 
For a full list of the currently valid rules and regulations, please review our “Pre-travel check list & 
Travel Info”. 
 
 

 


